
From: jane henderson  

Sent: 11 February 2025 16:19 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2025/0204/T 

 

Letter of objection to 2025/0204/T - the proposed felling of a perfectly healthy 

tree at the Duke of Hamilton Pub.   

 

I object strongly to the above application. 

 

Most mature Ash trees have resistance to Die Back Disease. 

 

This tree affords really important privacy & character to what is a dreadful pub. 

The landlords have no need to remove it. The tree has been there for a 100 

years  and is the suject of a TPO & poses no danger to anyone - it is total 

vandalism to take it down.  

 

The pub is filthy run down and underinvested. It is an eyesore. The windows 

are rotting , the paint peeling & the awning a filthy eyesore. The cost of getting 

the tree regularly pruned is the real readon they want to get rid of it. The tree 

provides beauty & privacy. 

 

For once can Camden do their job and protect a tpo tree & listed buildings & 

the amenity of residents?  

 

Yours  

jane henderson 

12 Hampstead Square 

NW3 1AB  


